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TEXAS UTILITIES GENERATING COMPANY
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Dr. Harold R. Denton
Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION WITH RESPECT
TO REQUEST TO AMEND CONSTRUCTION
PERMITS CPPR-126 AND CPPR-127

Dear Dr. Denton:

Pursuant to a request by your Mr. Spottswood Burwell on
November 2,1979, this will confirm that:

1. there will be no additional or modified transmission
facilities as a result of Texas Municipal Power Agency
(TMPA) and Brazos Electric Power Cooperative, Inc. (BEPC)
becoming part owners of Comanche Peak

and

2. there will be no changes in plant design as a result
of TMPA and BEPC becoming part owners of Comanche Peak.

If you desire any additional information, please contact
Mr. Richard Werner at 214/653-4869.

Sincerely,

R.(J. Gary
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